
   NEWBURYPORT REDEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
 
Parking RFP, prepoposal meeting for potential contractors 
April 3, 2006 
City Hall, Council chambers 
 
Present: Marcus, Supple, Taintor 
 
Meeting was called to order at 9:05 a.m. 
 
Five persons attended: John Udelson, Curbside Parking (978) 524-0900 
                                     Cam Nolan, Newburyport (978) 462-5797 
                                      Molly Ettenborough, Newburyport (978) 463-0379 
                                      Fred Snow, Standard (617) 956-1103 
                                      Mark LeDonne, Standard Parking (617) 956-1101 
 All aspects of parking-lot operation were discussed for about an hour.   A walk-through of both 
lots followed.  Marcus and Taintor accompanied Udelson, Snow, and LeDonne in the walk 
through. 


